
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Karla Bravo > 
Sent: 2022/05/31 11:38 AM 
To: City Clerks Office <City.ClerksOffice@brampton.ca>; Caruso, Carmen 
<Carmen.Caruso@brampton.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL]Centennial Mall proposal 
 
Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open 
attachments that you do not trust or are not expecting. 
 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
I am a homeowner on Tindale Road and I am adamantly against the tearing down of 
Centennial Mall and more so against the construction of 14 buildings in this area. The 
area of Madoc is already congested and I don’t believe that the upsurge in our 
population would benefit us in any way. I am mostly concerned with the education our 
children would receive if our schools were suddenly over populated, the traffic and 
accidents would also worsen due to the fact that both Vodden and Rutherford are one 
lane roads. We moved to this area 5 years ago to start our family in a quiet and family 
oriented neighbour hood. The proposed construction would possibly force us to move 
as we would have no privacy in our backyard since one of the buildings is expected to 
be 33 stories. I cannot stress enough how against this I am. Please take this into 
consideration. The future of this neighborhood would be a grim one if this proposal is 
accepted 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Karla Bravo 
A concerned resident 
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